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Application for Extension of Time For The Issuance of Sustainability Report  
 

 
The Board of Directors of Dyna-Mac Holdings Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to announce that the 
Company has made an application to the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) 
on 26 December 2018 to seek an extension of time for the issuance of its Sustainability Report in respect 
of the financial year ended 31 December 2017 (the “Report”).  
 
The Company is fully cognizant of the timeline for the issuance of the Report. However, data gathering 
for purposes of the Report has been extremely challenging in 2018. Due to projects awarded on 
compressed schedules, the Company has effectively channelled all relevant resources towards ensuring 
that project schedules and deliveries for 2018 are met and satisfied. This has regrettably resulted in a 
delay in the data gathering required for the Report.   
 
The Company has sought an extension of 2 months until 28 February 2019 to issue the Report and will 
provide further update on SGX-ST’s decision in respect of the Company’s application. The Company 
affirms its commitment to this reporting and has engaged a consultant in respect thereof. 
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